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To Whom It May Concern: 

The purpose of this letter is to recommend the work that is being done by T.J. 
Kimmel through CORE Missions. As the pastor of a missions-minded church here in 
Durham, North Carolina, I am always looking for opportunities to maximize our 
church's impact around the world. CORE Missions helps to provide Fellowship 
Baptist Church with that type of impact, by partnering with national pastors across 
the globe. 

I first met T.J. and Christa Kimmel when our church helped to send them to 
Jamaica more than 14 years ago. Not only did we support the work, a missionary 
team from our church had the opportunity to visit Jamaica and see firsthand what 
God was doing there. We not only saw the work, we saw the heart of the Kimmel' s. 

In 2014, Bro. Kimmel told me of a transition in his ministry, and asked our 
church to continue supporting them through their work with CORE Missions. We 
have gladly done so, because we believe in the Kimmel's, and the desire that God has 
given them to reach the lost of the world. 

I believe any support given to T.J. and Christa Kimmel will make a difference 
for eternity. I hope that you will prayerfully consider partnering with them. 
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